M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
June 28, 2016
RE:

Refrigeration Repair Bid
The bids for Repair of Refrigeration Equipment were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Wednesday, June 22, 2016.  Mike Wilson and Teena Henderson opened the bids with two vendors present.  Three qualified bids were received. 

Due to the nature of discounts and ability to perform services on certain manufacturers of equipment from Koch Refrigeration and DLM Enterprises it is in the best interest of the district to award multiple bids for the Repair of Refrigeration Equipment.  

It is recommended that the bid for Repair of Refrigeration Equipment be awarded to the following companies as stated below, for the period of August 1, 2016 through July 31, 2017, with the option to renew on an annual basis for up to three additional years.

Recommended companies:

Koch Refrigeration Company
DLM Enterprises, Inc
